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Michael Baile

TORBAY COUNCIL |

~3 MAY 2015

To COMMUNITY SAFETY
Steve Cox

I have applied to become a taxi driver and on my application from. When it
asked for conviction

I thought the date of my conviction was 2010 but when the crb came back it
was 2013. I have spoken to Craig Noble and he has given me your name to
contact. As you can see on my crb the offence was in 2010. Please is it possible
to have a hearing as I still wish to become a taxi driver.

Yours sincerely

M S Bailey



